SCV

WATER

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING

DATE: February 20, 2018

TO: Public Outreach and Legislation Committee
Jacque McMillan, Chair
B. J. Atkins
Kathy Colley
Jerry Gladbach
Lynne Plambeck

FROM: Steve Cole  ~ ﬂﬂ
Assistant General Manager

The Pubic Outreach and Legislation Committee meeting that was scheduled for Thursday,
March 15, 2018 at 5:30 PM in the Training Room at Santa Clarita Water Division located at
26521 Summit Circle, Santa Clarita, CA 91350 has been cancelled and rescheduled for
Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at 5:30 PM. The location remains the same.

Posted on Wednesday, Febrary 21, 2018.
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